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19th March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 3 – Birmingham City Centre Walk 
 
We will be taking our Year 3 children to visit Birmingham City Centre on the below dates as part of 
their topic around How and why has Birmingham changed.   
 

• 3S:      Thursday 22nd May 2025 
• 3P: Friday 23rd May 2025 

 
The children will be walking down to Longbridge Train Station where they will be catching the train 
into New Street Station before visiting some key landmarks in Birmingham City Centre. The children 
will be back at Colmers Farm ready for their usual collection at 3:15pm.  
 
Children must come to school in their full school uniform but as there will be a lot of walking involved; 
we recommend that they wear comfortable shoes including trainers.  
 
The children will also need to bring a small bag with them to carry their packed lunch and a water 
bottle. No fizzy drinks, nuts or glass bottles please.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this visit, please could you complete the permission slip 
below and return this to your child’s class teacher by Friday 28th March at the very latest.  
 
Children who do not wish to go will be expected to be in school and will work with the other Year 3 
class. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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Year 3 – Birmingham City Centre Walk 
 
I DO / DO NOT (please circle) give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Birmingham 
City Centre.   
 
Child name: 

Class: 

Parent/Carer name: 

Parent/Carer signature: 

Emergency contact number: 

 

Lunch option 

Please could you indicate below the sandwich choice you would like for your child or if you will be 
providing a packed lunch.  (please circle) 

Ham 

Cheese 

Tuna 

Providing own packed lunch 

 


